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Chair Keohokalole and Members of the Committee: 

 My name is Randy Ho, and I am an Executive Officer of the Hawaii Medical 

Board (Board).  The Board supports the confirmation of Mr. Wesley Mun’s 

reappointment to the Board as a public member. 

 Mr. Mun was appointed to the Board in 2019 and has attended all but three 

meetings since his appointment.  He retired in 2018 from a career in healthcare 

administration.  Mr. Mun is a graduate of Iolani High School and the University of Hawaii 

(UH) at Manoa and completed his  Master of Business Administration at UH Manoa in 

1988. 

 Mr. Mun had an extensive career in healthcare administration.  Earlier in his 

career, he was a clinic manager for Kaiser Foundation Hospitals, assistant administrator 

for Straub Clinic and Hospital Inc., vice president of operations for Hawaii Dental 

Service, and executive director for DentiCare of California and Hawaii.  Since 1999, Mr. 

Mun worked for the State of Hawaii as the Corrections Health Care Division 

Administrator at the Public Safety Department and Med-Quest Division Administrator at 

the Department of Human Services.  Mr. Mun enjoys skin diving and fishing, and 

volunteers in the community through the Rotary Club of Kahala Sunrise, Kung Sheong 

Doo Chinese Society, and United Self Help.  

 Since serving on the Board from 2019, Mr. Mun comes well prepared to all 

meetings, provides valuable healthcare administration input, and accurately applies  

statutes, administrative rules, and policies to all agenda matters.  The Board believes 
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that Mr. Mun’s interest in serving on the Board, professional expertise, and desire to 

contribute to the community will continue to enhance the effectiveness of the Board. 

 Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this measure. 
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